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Administrator’s Corner 
Dear Residents, Staff, and Families, 

The holiday season is officially upon us, and there’s no better time to 
come together as a community to celebrate the joy and warmth this 
season brings! 

This December, we have a festive lineup of activities for everyone to 
enjoy, from heartwarming caroling to the exciting 12 Days of Christmas 
celebrations. Whether it’s singing along, creating memories, or simply 
sharing in the holiday spirit, there’s something for everyone. 

We also look forward to welcoming families and friends as they visit 
their loved ones. Your presence brings so much happiness to our 
residents and makes this season even more special.  

Let’s make this month buzz with laughter, love, and cheer as we 
celebrate the holidays together! 
 
Happy Holidays, 

Delicia Mark 
Administrator 
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Join Us for Holiday Activities! 

Celebrate the season with us at Benjamin Healthcare Center! We are 
kicking off the festivities with a joyful caroling event on Tuesday, 
December 17. 
 
This holiday season, we are thrilled to bring joy to all our residents! 
Thanks to the generosity of our amazing families and staff, every 
resident will receive a special gift delivered on our festive holiday 
sleigh. 
 
 

Capture the Magic! 
 
Our beautifully decorated lobby is 
ready for the holidays!  
 
Did you know you can take a picture 
with your loved ones by one of our 
many Christmas trees? Choose your 
favorite tree and create a cherished 
holiday memory.  
 

 
 

12 Days of Christmas for Our Staff! 
 
We’re also spreading holiday cheer to our incredible team with 12 Days 
of Christmas surprises! Stay tuned for exciting treats and activities to 
show our appreciation for all you do.  
 
 

Rehabilitation Success Story 
 
We are pleased to share a recent rehab success story with one of our 
short-term patients who was admitted following back surgery. At the 
time of admission, the patient required extensive assistance for bed 
mobility, transferring in and out of bed and was dependent for ADLs. 
The patient was unable to walk or use the stairs. Following six weeks 
of daily participation with our therapy department, the patient became 
strong enough to get in and out of bed, walk 300 feet, climb 10 stairs, 
and complete ADLs with minimal assistance. The patient is now back 
at home and functioning at the same level prior to initial 
hospitalization.   
 

Employee of the 
Month

 

Congratulations to Ashanti  
Calderon, our Employee of the 
Month for December!  

Ashanti’s dedication, hard work, 
and compassionate care have 
made a significant impact on our 
community. We are proud to 
recognize her outstanding 
contributions. Thank you, Ashanti, 
for your exceptional service! 

   Welcome New Hires 
We are excited to welcome all our 
new hires to the Benjamin 
Healthcare family. Your dedication 
and commitment to our mission 
are greatly appreciated, and we’re 
thrilled to have you on board. 
    
Home Buyers Seminar 
The information presented at the 
Home Buyers seminar in 
November is available 
electronically. Email your request 
to dwilkerson@epbhc.org for 
information from M&T Bank. 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM OUR HOUSE TO YOURS! 
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